
Treverlen Park
28 February 2019



Petition

We, the undersigned, believe that the commitment to provide a 
skatepark in Treverlen Park should be honoured and ask that the 
Northfield Willowbrae Community Council organises a meeting to 
discuss this issue.



Date Description 

December 2016 Pre-application public consultation.

January - October 2017 Detailed design period. 

November 2017 Planning application submitted.

March 2018 Planning application approved.

June - present
Ongoing design of certain elements based on planning feedback and stakeholder 
engagement. 

November 2018 Value engineering required. Options developed for CEC consideration.

January – February 2019 Value engineering items progressed in consultation with Planning. 

28 February 2019 Public event - latest plans presented. 


















